
Public Works Committee Meeting 
November 1, 2017, Johnsburg Community Club 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Wally Steffens, Chuck Schaefer, Tom Benck, Bill 

Rudzena and Jim Blackowicz 

 

Meeting started: 6:36pm  

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 

 

 

 

 

Department 

Review 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engineer’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s 

Report 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

Committee Member Blackowicz moved to approve the 

August 30, 2017 minutes as amended. Seconded by 

Committee Member Bathje. All present voted aye. 

Motion carried.  

 

Discussed new facility 

 

Dave Walsh – Public Works Foreman reported:  

• All sandbags have been picked up 

• Getting ready for winter  

• Received new salt prices. Prices have gone 

down since last year 

• Tree trimming 

• Black top to be done on Hayden & Johnsburg 

Road 

• Trucks ready for plowing 

• Installed new blower at the sewer plant for 

aeration and need to replace another blower 

next year 

 

 

Village Engineer Tim Hartnett reported:  

• Church St Road improvement will be done 

soon. 

• Tree replacement will take place in the spring 

• Community Club will be connecting to the 

sewer 

•  

•  

•  

 

 

Chairman McEvoy reported: 

• The county will not be giving funds for 

private roads. 

 

Committee Member Schaefer moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Bathje seconded the motion. All 

Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 7:22PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


